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 Attachment C is a resolution that is presented to the Board to authorize the 
borrowing. The District is scheduled to repay a portion of the $25 million in February 
2018 when the second tax levy payment is scheduled to be received. The remaining 
balance will then be paid in September 2018. This repayment structure has been 
thoughtfully negotiated to help reduce the district’s overall interest cost of the debt 
service. The Tax and Revenue Anticipation Promissory Notes (TRANs) were sold on 
September 19, 2017. 
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